
 

Friday 13th September 2024 

Message from the head: Welcome to the first Friday Newsletter of academic year 2024-25! At the end of our first full week back 

already I am seeing some fantastic work from the children. Teachers are putting up their topic displays in the corridor outside my office at the 
moment and it’s clear to see how engaged the children are already in their new topics. The start of year can be daunting, with new rooms, 
new teachers and support staff and for some of you new schools completely! It’s wonderful to see how the children are taking it in their 
stride. Even for our youngest learners, joining nursery and reception, a time that often is harder for us as parents to let go, than it is for them, 
the purposeful buzz coming from their settings already is great to see. I love coming back after the summer to all the familiar faces and also 
getting to know the new ones—it takes a little while to get to know everyone and learn the new names but I’m working on it!  
We have a busy term ahead with lots of events being booked in already from trips, workshops and whole school events. Do keep you eye out 
each Wednesday for the Community Notices Newsletter with information from not just school but many community organisations and then 
this Friday Newsletter which focussed on the work the children are doing here in school and celebrates their achievements. Both newsletter 
have the list of special events for each class and this is updated as new things are books.  If you haven’t already, please do complete the 
google form for photo consent that was sent home earlier this week (and 
box to the right) so we can continue to share all the wonderful pictures 
of the children and their work. The children love seeing themselves in 
the newsletter when their teachers share it at the end of the school 
week and I hope for you it’s useful to see what your children are doing 
through the week. Thank you to all who were able to make this week’s 
curriculum meetings, if you weren’t able to come you should have re-
ceived the topic letter and snapshot following the meeting via Paren-
tHub. Have a great weekend and see you next week.  
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Weekly Punctuality Award  
Lates this week are low which is fantastic! Across the 
whole school there were only 7 instances of children 
arriving late. This is a brilliant start and will help your 
children to maximise the time in class to focus on 
their work and avoid other children being disturbed 
by late arriving children. Thank you for such a positive 
start to the term. Special mention for Reception, Year 
5 and Year 6 who each had no lates all week.  
If your child was late this week please ensure they arrive on time in 
the future. We owe it to our children to instil in them the importance 
of punctuality. The habits they develop as children will be long 
lasting. If you are late dropping your child please go in via the office 
to drop your child—do not enter the class once the school day has 
started to avoid disturbing the other children. Thank you. 

Weekly Attendance Award  
Our target for attendance over the year remains at 
96%. We were a long way off that over the last two 
years which was very disappointing having really 
had excellent attendance across the school pre-
covid. For this week attendance is 96.5% which is 
excellent and as you can see to the right all bar 2 
classes are above 96% for the week. Unfortunately 
for the first three days of term last week a number 
of children were not here so for the term as a 
whole we are currently below the 96% target at 
94.9%. Thankyou to all of you who have come back 
on time and ready to make the most of the term 
ahead. If we can maintain high attendance then we know we can 
reach our target. Attainment is heavily linked to school attendance, 
the more school you miss, the less chance you have of keeping up 
with the learning. Well done to this week’s winners, Year 6. Thank 
you for your continued efforts in getting children to school and max-
imising their learning opportunities.  

Class % 

Year 6 99.2% 

Year 2 98.4% 

Year 5 97.6% 

Rec 97.6% 

Year 3 96.3% 

Year 1 95.2% 

Year 4 91.1% 

Class Lates 

Rec, Y5 
& Y6 

0 

Y1 & Y4 1 

Y2 2 

Y3 3 

This terms Curriculum Topics 
Following this week’s Y1-Y6 Curriculum Meetings you should have 
received the Topic Letter and Snapshot via ParentHub.  
These area also linked online if you ever need quick access you can 
by visiting this address: 
https://www.fleet.camden.sch.uk/learning/curriculum/topic-
overviews 
 
This Term’s topics are: 

Nursery: Me and My World 
Reception: Superheroes 

Year 1: Lost 
Year 2: All Around the World 

Year 3: Rock and Rumble 
Year 4: Togas to Tunics 
Year 5: Valiant Vikings 

Year 6: From Script to Stage 

Lunch Menu: 16th—20th Sept 

Please remember to let 
the office know if you 

want your child to 
change to or from 

school lunches so you 
are charged correctly 

Available Daily 
Freshly Cooked Jacket 

Potato 
Freshly Baked Bread 

Tuesday 
Meat/Halal:  

Burger  
Vegetarian:  

Lentil & Bean Burger 
Potato Wedges  

Vegetables of the day 
Apple Crumble 

Ice Cream 

Wednesday  
Meat/Halal:  

Roast Chicken 
Vegetarian:  
Quorn Roast 

Stuffing & Gravy 
Roast Potatoes 

Vegetables of the day 
Fruit Medley & Yoghurt 

Thursday  
Meat/Halal:  

Chicken Fajitas 
Vegetarian:  

Lentil & Sweet Potato 
Curry 
Rice 

Vegetables of the day 
Jelly with Mandarins 

Meat Free Monday 
Pasta in tomato sauce 

or carbonara sauce 
 

Vegetables of the day 
 

Iced Biscuit & Yoghurt 

Friday  
Meat/Halal:  
Fish Fingers 
Vegetarian:  

Herby Sausage Roll 
Potato Wedges/Chips 
Vegetables of the day 

Fruit Medley & Yo-
ghurt 

Photo Consent 

At Fleet, we sometimes take photographs or videos of pupils. We 
use these in the school newsletter, on the school’s website, school 
Twitter account and on display boards in and around school to 
help keep you updated with the life of the school and your child’s 
part in that.  
We would like your consent to take photos and videos of your 
child, and use them in the ways described above. We would be 
grateful if you could complete the online form by following this 
link: https://forms.gle/RSLgqPRJsN2njx1w7  
If you’re not happy for us to do this, that’s no problem – we will 
accommodate your preferences and if you wish to withdraw or 
change these consents at any time, please contact:  
admin@fleet.camden.sch.uk  

https://www.fleet.camden.sch.uk/learning/curriculum/topic-overviews
https://www.fleet.camden.sch.uk/learning/curriculum/topic-overviews
https://forms.gle/RSLgqPRJsN2njx1w7
mailto:admin@fleet.camden.sch.uk
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Year 6 
What a fantastic start to the term you have had! You have al-
ready produced some exceptional pieces of writing and are evi-
dently trying your best in lessons. Keep up the brilliant work 
superstar!  

Year 5 
Well done for an excellent start to Year 5. You have had a positive, 
resilient attitude to your learning and you have been trying really 
hard to stay focused in lessons. Also, your presentation has been 
outstanding! We are so proud of you Millie, keep it up. 

 
 

Week 

Week 

Week 

Week 

Week 

Week 

Well done to these chil-
dren who have been cho-
sen by their class teachers 

to be the ‘Star of the 
Week’ - Well done to all 
these children, and to all 
the rest who might not 
have been picked this 

week but could have been. 

Reception 
I’m super proud of how well you have settled 
into Reception with new routines. Thank you 
for being super helpful around the classroom. 
Keep it up you star! 

Wee

Wee

Week 

Year 3 
For your perseverance with beginning to write 
your date and learning objectives. You have 
had a great start to year 3 and have been su-
per friendly to your new peers. Well done! 

Year 4 
For an amazing start to year 4! You are focused 
and have engaged in all activities with a keen 
and enthusiastic attitude! We are going to miss 
your kind, friendly and positive nature. Well, 
done and keep it up! I know you’ll shine wherev-
er you go! 

Year 2 
For your lovely London acrostic poem 
this week. I loved reading your ideas. 
We're sad you're leaving us this week 
but we know you're going to have a 
great time at your new school. We'll 
miss you! 

Year 1 
You’ve had an excellent start to the term. You 
quickly settled into the Year One classroom and 
have been a kind, inquisitive, and supportive 
friend to the other children in the class. We are 

Week 

Week Week 
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Please bear in mind that occasionally trips may be arranged 
or cancelled last minute. Where possible we will give as 
much notice as we can. We need adult volunteers to sup-
port on these trips so please do look out for notices on class 
windows or sent out via ParentHub closer to the date of a 
trip and contact the office if you are able to accompany. 
Thank you.  

YEAR 3 2024-25 

11th September Class Meeting @ 3.45pm 

20th September Workshop at Hampstead Heath  

21st November Parent Run Class Tea after school 

22nd November  Class Assembly @ 10am—parents 
and carers come along 

RECEPTION 2024-25 

28th November Parent Run Early Years Class Tea 
after school 

YEAR 2 2024-25 

12th September Class Meeting @ 3.45pm 

20th September Drama workshop at school 

24th October Trip to the October Gallery 

5th December Parent Run Class Tea after school 

6th December Infant Christmas Show for parents @ 
10am led by Year  2 

YEAR 1 2024-25 

12th September Class Meeting @ 3.45pm 

14th November Parent Run Class Tea After School 

15th November  Class Assembly @ 10am—parents 
and carers come along 

NURSERY  2024-25 

28th November Parent Run Early Years Class Tea 
after school 

YEAR 6 2024-25 

4th October Trip to the Zoo 

10th October Class Tea after school 

20th September Drama workshop at school 

15th November  Trip to the Cinema 

12th December Junior Christmas Show for Parents @ 9.30am & repeated @ 7pm (ticketed event) 

12th-15th May KS2 SATs Week 

9th-13th June Residential Trip to Gower 

PARENTS ASSOCIATION & SPECIAL EVENTS 

 Dates to be confirmed for this year’s events... 

YEAR 4 2024-25 

18th September Selected children at Talacre for Dodgeball tournament after school 

20th September Drama workshop at school 

24th October Parent Run Class Tea after school 

25th October  Class Assembly @ 10am—parents and carers come along 

YEAR 5 2024-25 

30th Sept-11th Oct Swimming block—swimming everyday 

1st October Computing Workshop in school with Gillian from the CLC 

14th-18th October Residential Trip to Sayer’s Croft 

7th November Parent Run Class Tea after school 

8th November Class Assembly @ 10am—parents and carers come along 

17th December Trip to the Unicorn Theatre—Odd and the Frost Giants 

WHOLE SCHOOL EVENTS 

11th September Class Meeting for Years 3 & 4 @ 3.45pm 

12th September Class Meeting for Years 1 & 2 @ 3.45pm 

19th September Walking bus with Lisa Tan to parent ESOL classes—sign up before then 

27th September Camden Schools Cross Country Competition on the Heath—selected KS2 children 

9th October KS1 and KS2 Open Mornings—Reading & Phonics @ 9-9.30am 

10th October Photographer in—individual school photos 

11th October Camden Clean Air special assembly for KS2 

28th Oct-1st Nov Half Term Week—School Closed 

8th November Parent Workshop—supporting behaviour 9-10am 

21st November Flu Vaccination Programme—Rec-Y6 children to receive Flu Vaccine (consent letters 
will be sent out nearer the time) 

26th November Sharing Assembly for Y4 parents and school of ‘Airbourne’ project @ 2.45pm 

27th & 28th Nov KS1 & KS2 Parent Meetings—t.b.c. (some classes may change a day but all will be this 
week) 

6th December Infant Christmas Show for Parents @ 10am 

12th December Junior Christmas Show for Parents @ 9.30am & 7pm (7pm show is ticketed) 

13th December Christmas Lunch 

17th December  Infant Christmas Parties 

19th December Junior Christmas Parties 

20th December End of term—school finishes at 2pm 
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 Please note Nursery and Reception start dates in the Autumn Term differ due to home visits and phased transition. 
You will receive your child’s start date as part of the welcome pack and will be discussed at the meeting prior to the 
Autumn Term start.  
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Well done to all these children who have 

passed their Fleet Facts test this week! 

Year 4: Inaaya, Max, Tymur  

Year 5: Abida, Alfie, Amine, Angelo, Ayman, Frankie, 

Leo, Lir, Mason, Mo, Naz, Robyn, Thaddeus  

Year 6: Amreen, Arafat, Mickey, Ursula 

Well done to these children who earned the most coins in 

their class on Times Tables Rock Stars this week! 

Year 3: Sera—8,970 coins! 

Year 4: Max—6,172 coins! 

Year 5: Leo—23,130 coins! 

Year 6: Jake Sullivan—5,925 coins! 

Year 1: Leo—5,125 coins! 
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A fantastic start to this school year—everyone is well immersed in their new classes and topics. 
Trips have started with a visit to Keats Library by Year 4 this week and so many more to come. Well 
done to all your children for such a positive approach to their learning and each other. We hope 
you enjoy this sample of what each class has been doing.  
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